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City Clerk Monthly Report 

 

July flew by so fast! Was a busy month as usual. Seems like with our hours being 

cut down, working four days a week, and working with the manager three days of 

the week makes everything seem a lot busier than before. I still have the time to get 

the main work done but have been too busy to get to our files and supplies. I have 

also been working on my paperwork for the Elections, as I was gone last year and 

still have a lot to learn and read. I’m taking the RUBA Clerk’s Management 

training from August 12th-20th in the afternoons from 1pm-5pm. During this time, I 

will be out of town and still able to attend my training online. I’m so thankful that 

Nora is willing and able to assist with the Primary Elections August 20, again 

thank you for helping and answering any questions I have. I’m looking forward to 

a busy rest of the year, seems like August is always one of the busiest months of 

the year and when school starts for the kids. Then there is the REAA Election’s in 

October, General Elections in November, like I mentioned I still have a lot to learn 

and excited to have my first experience being on the Election Committee. Enjoy 

the rest of this summer as it will almost be hunting/fall time soon!        

 

Morgan Simeon 
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